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September 26, 2006

CDM Executive Board

UNFCCC Secretariat

Martin Luther King Strasse 8

P.O.Box 260124

D-53153

Germany

Attention: Mr. Jose Miguez, Chairman
Dear Mr. Miguez,

I write to you on behalf of the International Emission Trading Association ("IETA") in response to your September 13, 2006 call for input on the creation of a “CDM Bazaar”.  IETA welcomes the opportunity to provide you with the following submissions on launching a platform for exchange of information on CDM project opportunities.
At its 21st meeting the CDM Executive Board decided to “Make publicly available relevant information, submitted to it for this purpose, on proposed CDM project activities in need of funding and on investors seeking opportunities, in order to assist in arranging funding of CDM project activities, as necessary” as part of its CDM Management Plan (MAP).
IETA has always supported the CDM Executive Board in its activities to enhance transparency, capacity building and communication in the process of CDM.

Our position has always been that public and private sector should work together and work jointly on developing the GHG market and the establishment of the CDM. IETA has been involved in a number of activities to support the interaction between the various stakeholders in that market such as organizing Carbon Expo in Cologne, which is a public-private partnership.

IETA is of the opinion that there should be clear roles for the public and private sector in this important and rapidly emerging market. By managing and launching a platform for exchanging information on a number of items, including CDM projects seeking funding, we feel that the CDM Executive Board is stepping beyond its mandate as it offers services that are currently provided by the private sector.

IETA represents a number of leading and highly specialised enterprises, which feel that their work would be duplicated by this initiative and that the EB should not act as an intermediary between projects, project developers, investors and service providers.

The Board is faced with a number of highly important issues that need its continued attention in order to maintain the CDM’s progress. Given The Board’s limited resources we take the position that the EB should be focus on core activities. The issues covered under “IV CONTENT” are clearly undertaken by among others, exchanges, brokerage and project developer companies.

IETA has been very active in engaging in activities to build capacity of the private sector in developing countries and has worked with many partners in that context. We would welcome continued collaboration with UNFCCC and the CDM Executive Board in those efforts.

I trust that with the above comments the Board is able to proceed in a manner that will benefit the overall process of the CDM.
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Andrei Marcu
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